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     WELCOME TO ALL STUDENTS!!! 

 2015 – 2016 

 

 

 
Belledune Messenger 

Village of Belledune 

Contact Information 

 Municipal Office:  

 P.O. Box 1006, 2330 Main St. 

 Belledune E8G 2X9  

 Phone: 522-3700   Fax: 522-3704 

 Website: www.belledune.com 

 Council: 
 • Ron Bourque: 237-9195 

 • Tracy Culligan: 520-9990 

 • Heather Frenette: 237-2851 

 • Jerry Guitard: 522-8674 

 • Mario Lapointe: 237-4802 

 • Gary Mazerolle: 237-5494 

 

 Staff: 

 • David Hughes (CAO):  

   522-3703 

 davidhughes@nb.aibn.com 

 • Brenda Cormier (Clerk/Treasurer): 

522-3707 

 bell001@nb.aibn.com 

 • Nicole Carrier (Administrative 

Assistant): 522-3710 

 bell002@nb.aibn.com 

 Fire Department Office  

   522-3713 

 belledune.fc@nb.aibn.com 

Other: 
 • Belledune Library (Paula):  

 522-3701 

 • Veteran’s Memorial Arena: 

 522-2183 

 • Belledune Rec. & Cultural Centre: 

 522-3709 

Information on rental of the 

Centre please contact Nicole at 

522-3710. 

 Campground & Tourist Bureau 

237-3239 - 237 – 3233  

 Salmon Barrier 237-3984 

http://www.belledune.com/
mailto:davidhughes@nb.aibn.com
mailto:bell002@nb.aibn.com
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COUNCIL MEETINGS: 

Committee of the Whole Meeting: 

Monday, September 14th 2015 at 7:00pm 
Belledune Council Chambers 

 

Regular Meeting: 

Monday, September 21st, 2015 at 7:00pm 
Belledune Council Chambers 

 

Message from Mayor Bourque 
 

The Council of the Village of Belledune wish to invite the general public to the 

official opening of the Veterans Memorial Park located on Jacquet River Drive. The 

Ceremony will take place on Saturday, September 19th, 2015 at 5:00pm or 17:00 

hours on the site. We extend to you an invitation to share and demonstrate your 

support for all Veterans, Firefighters and First Responders. 
 

Ronald Bourque  

Mayor of Belledune  

 

 

Belledune Library 

Come visit our Library, 
New titles monthly!! 

We are open 
Monday, Wednesday & Thursday’s 

5:00pm – 8:00pm 
Looking forward to your visit….. 
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“TOP’S CHAPTER 5236 BELLEDUNE 

New Location!!! 

Our Top’s class will now be held at 
Jacquet River Legion Hall – Downstairs 

Every Tuesday 
Weigh in - 5:00pm – 6:00pm 
Meeting – 6:00pm – 6:30pm 

 

Birthdays/Memorials/Milestones/Celebrations 

 Happy Birthday going out to Christine (Tennie) Faulds on September 18th…… 
40 again!! 

 
 BIG HAPPY 6TH BIRTHDAY going out to Mya Carrier on September 2nd 

 Love from Mom, Dad, Nick, Ella…. Rosie & Maxie.xoxo 

Her Nanny Doris Carrier, Also love & Wishes from Paula & Billy. 

 

‘Don’t forget “Grandparent’s” day on September 6th /2015” 

 Celebrating on September 11th, 2015 
Happy Birthday “Grampie” (Pius O’ Brien), Love, Henry 

 

 

Birthday Wishes going out to!! 

 Cassidy Culligan on September 4/2015 

 Gene LaPointe on September 6/2015 
 

Mayor Ron Bourque and council along with the general public are invited to join in a 

celebration on Wednesday, September 9th, 2015 at 6:30pm at the Belledune 

Recreational Center to honor the momentous day when our Queen, the mother of our 

Confederation becomes the longest – reigning Sovereign of Canada. 
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Dusty Sneakers 

Is back up and running!!! 
Beginning 2nd week in September 
Jacquet River School Gymnasium 

Tuesdays & Thursdays 
Times to follow with flyer!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Newsletter submissions, comments or suggestions: Please call or email Paula at the Belledune 

Library 522-3701. Leave a message and your phone number. Or email: belledunelibrary@nb.aibn.com. 

The Belledune Messenger will be published at the beginning of every month; please have submissions 

in by the 25th of each month. Due to limited space, some information will be edited for length. 

 

Community Notice 

Apartments are now available for rent at 
“Belleview Senior’s Complex” 

2340 Main Street, Belledune, N.B. 
For more information please contact 

Paula Donnelly: 237- 3003 or Patsy Talbot: 237- 2955 

Veterinary Services 

Dr. Themens is  

 At the Belledune Arena Monday, September 14, 2015  

10:00am – Noon. 

 

mailto:belledunelibrary@nb.aibn.com
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2016 Village Calendar 

We are looking for volunteers to help in bringing back the calendar that the 

Village of Belledune are interested in publishing again this year. We would like to 

have a committee of 3-5 people that would be responsible for choosing the 

photos that would be represented in the calendar. I would be there to oversee 

the project. 

It is also time for the residents of our Village to get out with your cameras!  

Criteria for submitting photos: 

 Your photo must be of something within the Village of Belledune 

 You may enter up to four photos (one per season, or 4 of your choice) 

 You can only have one winning entry, unless there aren’t enough to choose 

from 

 You will only win “bragging rights” and the honor of having your photo in 

the calendar (i.e.: no cash awards will be given) 

 You must be an amateur (no professionals) 

Should you be interested to be on this committee, you may email me at 

councillorfrenette.belledune@nb.aibn.com  on or before September 1, 2015. If 

the present committee still wishes to volunteer it would be appreciated; however,  

Please remember that you will not be eligible to enter the contest. 

Also, the photos for the calendar should be sent to the same email on or before 

September 16, 2015 

Thank you, and happy clicking!!! 

Heather Frenette - Councillor, Village of Belledune 

mailto:councillorfrenette.belledune@nb.aibn.com

